
EAST BAY REGIONAL PARK DISTRICT
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

AGENDA STAFF REPORT

DATE April 15, 2025

TITLE Special Presentation Recognizing National Public Safety 
Telecommunicators Week: April 13th-19th, 2025

DIVISION Public Safety
FROM Giorgio Chevez, Police Captain

Roberto Filice, Assistant General Manager of Public Safety
APPROVED Sabrina Landreth, General Manager

RECOMMENDATION
This is an informational item only. Public Safety will make a special presentation recognizing National 
Public Safety Telecommunicators Week: April 13th-19th, 2025.

BACKGROUND
National Public Safety Telecommunicators Week (NPSTW) is observed annually during the second 
full week of April to honor the dedicated professionals who serve as public safety telecommunicators. 
In 2025, NPSTW will take place from April 13 to April 19. This week serves as an opportunity to 
recognize the critical role these individuals play in ensuring public safety and supporting first 
responders.

The origins of NPSTW date back to 1981 when Patricia Anderson of the Contra Costa County 
Sheriff's Office in California initiated the observance. It gained national recognition in 1994 when 
President Bill Clinton signed Presidential Proclamation 6667, officially designating the second week 
of April as NPSTW. 

The East Bay Regional Park District would like to acknowledge NPSTW and express deep 
appreciation for the critical role that the EBRPD Public Safety Dispatchers play in protecting 
communities across Alameda and Contra Costa counties.

The Public Safety Division would request that the President of the Board of Directors.

ATTACHMENTS
None.




